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30th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Bart Rippon Mixed Football Cup 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in the above event at Washington Hub on Friday 7th 
February at 9:30am.   
 
This is a great way for your child to have fun and interact with children from other schools in South 
Tyneside as part of the School Sport Network. 
 
Children should come to school as normal, dressed in their PE kit with trainers or football 
boots/shin pads if they have them Children should have a water bottle and a packed lunch with 
them on the day. Children will return to school in time for the end of the school day. The children 
will travel to and from the venue by coach accompanied by members of St James staff. 
 
Please give permission for your child to attend this event via your ParentPay account.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr. Monaghan 
PE Co-ordinator 
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